Marla Frank-Davis

Shalom TAS Friends & Family

As you may know, we made the difficult decision at the end of January to discontinue our contract
with Third Eye Security due to financial constraints. While we explored alternative options, including
a call for security volunteers on February 5, we have not received enough responses. As a result, we
are implementing a new security policy, which will take effect on Friday, March 21.

New Security Protocol

To ensure the safety of our community, all individuals—-members and non-members alike-who wish
to attend Friday evening and Saturday morning Shabbat services, as well as Religious School parents
attending in person on Saturdays, will need to validate their identity in advance by completing THIS
FORM.

You only need to complete the form once. Your name will then be added to a security
list, which our security volunteers will use for identity verification at the entrance.

. Unfortunately, if you have not registered and our volunteer does not know you, we will
be unable to let you into the building.

. Do not let anyone into the building unless you personally know them. Maintaining
situational awareness is critical to keeping our community safe.

. If you are interested in becoming a security volunteer, we encourage you to reach out to
the Temple Office.

For those who would like to learn more about our security policies, please get in touch with the
Temple Office or plan to attend our Safety and Security Day this summer—-more details to come.

We appreciate your cooperation and commitment to keeping our community a secure and
welcoming place for all.

Thank you,
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Marla Frank-Davis
President, Temple Anshe Sholom


https://templeanshesholom.shulcloud.com/form/identity-validation-form
https://templeanshesholom.shulcloud.com/form/identity-validation-form

